
 

 

 

  

Nursery Class Newsletter 

Advent 1 2025/2026 

Our topic this half term is called “All our welcome here” we will learn about ourselves and how 

each of us are different but we respect one another. 

Starting school for the first time can be a bit scary so we will be 

spending this first half term getting to know each other. We will 

be working on making friends and getting to know our teachers. 

We will be learning the school rules and routines and getting used 

to our new classroom. Children will learn through play enhanced by 

adult led activities. 

Thank you for reading our newsletter, if you have any questions please send Mrs Williamson or Mrs Sadler a message 

on Class dojo and we will be happy to do our best to help. 

The Early Years Foundation Stage 

Curriculum overview 

In Nursery this half term we will be working on becoming confident 

with new adults, new friends and a new school, we will be developing 

our speech and children will be encouraged to share their thoughts 

and ideas and we will be supporting each other to become more 

independent when dressing and using the toilet. We will also listen 

to a selection of stories, we will look at patterns and sort objects 

and shapes, we will learn all about the places we live and the people 

in our community and explore how we can create art work using 

different materials.  

Our Stories this half term 

 


